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Pray for our
professors that do
research, that they
may work with
faithfulness an
excellence in their
field.
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Look to

the LORD
and his
strength;
seek his

face
always.

 

1 Chronicles 16:11
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Pray today for
believers in
academia to 
make the decision 
to join the Society
and connect with a
thriving network of
Christian scholars! 
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Pray for
strengthened faith
and encouragement
for all of our
professors teaching
in East Asia.

Pray for university
students as they
try to finish out the
semester strong
and get ready for
summer classes or
travels. 

Pray for safe
travels for 
Global Scholars
professors who
travel when school 
is not in session to 
visit family and
supporters. 

Pray for our
professors 
teaching in Central
and South America,
for encouragement in
their faith and
opportunities for
gospel conversations
with students and
colleagues.
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Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources
for our mission.

Pray for the 
Global Scholars
board that God
would provide new
applicants in this
sesason.

Pray for Christian
professors in the 
middle of job
transitions and
searches that they
would trust God's
provision and timing.

Pray for a Society
of Christian
Scholars webinar
on faith and the life
of the mind
happening today,
that participants
will be equipped
and encouraged.
.

Pray for
protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement
for our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray for God's
blessing for our
professors teaching
in Western Europe
that they would see
God's provision in
their work life, family
life and ministry. 

Continue to
pray for students 
and their parents to
be helped by
College Faith
podcast and the
Thinking Christianly
podcast.

Pray for our
professors with
families, that their
children would
finish out the school
year well.

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful supporters
that they experience
God's grace and
provision in their
lives.

Pray for our VP of
Program
Development, Dr.
Keith Campbell, as
he continues his
sabbatical.

3 Pray for the
Society of
Christian
Scholars that it
may expand and
connect Christian
scholars all over
the world.

23 24 27

31

Pray for our East
Asia Regional
Representative of
the Society of
Christian Scholars
as his family adjusts
to living in a new
city.

Pray for our
professors in Eastern
Europe who are
ministering to
Ukrainian students
whose families have
been impacted by
the war. 

Pray for our
professors in
secure countries
as they juggle the
demands of work,
family, and ministry
in countries not
open to the Gospel.

Pray for our
professor in
Lithuania who is
seeking to apply
insights from a
conference on
caring for students
and trauma. 

Pray for the Society
of Christian Scholars
as it seeks to provide
additional resources
in French and
Spanish. 

Pray for God to
 bless the work of
Marlene, who
serves as a volunteer
curator for the
Society of Christian
Scholars library
resources. 

Pray for our professor
teaching in Bulgaria
who is currently in
the United States for
cancer treatment.  

Pray for wisdom for
our professor
preparing an in-
person and online
hybrid instruction
plan in the
Philippines. 

Pray for a couple
who are serving with
Global Scholars in
Hungary and are
helping to organize
medical supplies for
those impacted by
the war in Ukraine. 

Pray for Joseph, a
volunteer library
curator with the
Society of Christian
Scholars from Sierra
Leone as he
undergoes testing
for health problems. 

Pray for the spiritual
growth of a group of
university students in
Lithuania who were
baptized last month on
Easter Sunday. 

Pray for God to bless
the efforts of our
Regional
Representative in
South America.  

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-chronicles/16-11.html

